
 

 

 

 

September 20, 2021 

 

Dear parents,  

Hiawatha High school juniors and seniors have been invited to the College-Career Planning Conference 

(CPC) at the Walters Wellness Center on the campus of Highland Community College on Monday, 

October 4, 2021, from 9:00-10:00 a.m. This event is organized by the Kansas Association of Collegiate 

Registrars and Admissions Officers (KACRAO). Students will be bussed to the event, we will leave the 

high school at 8:30 am and return to the high school by 10:45am. 

This is a great opportunity for students to visit with college admission representatives. Please see the 

enclosed flyer for a list of colleges who have attended in the past. If your student would like to attend, 

please have him/her return the permission slip below to Mrs. Waggoner by Wednesday, Sept. 29.    

IMPORTANT: All students need to pre-register with www.strivefair.com using the website of Snapchat 

(Instructional flyer enclosed). Once students register, they’ll receive a barcode/OR code in their email and 

in text. This will eliminate the need of filling out inquiry cards at each table. (Students will also receive a 

reminder text about the event and their barcode again on the day of the event.  

Students and parents will also receive a copy of this letter and all of the above mentioned materials in an 

email.  

Please let me know if you have any questions! 

Thanks, 

 

Mrs. Waggoner 

cwaggoner@usd415.org 

 

 

My child __________________________________ has permission to attend the College-Career Planning 

Conference (CPC) at the Walters Wellness Center on the campus of Highland Community College on 

Monday, October 4, 2021. 

 

 

_____________________________________________      ___________________ 

(Parent Signature)         (Date) 

 

 

http://www.strivefair.com/
mailto:cwaggoner@usd415.org

